
 

  
 

  Memorandum 

 

Date: Thursday, June 8, 2023 

To: Alisa Pike 

From: Erik van de Boogaard 

RE: RFQ for Hernando County Public Safety Training Facility/23-R00030/PH 
 
Based on the outcome of the short list scoring meeting for the above referenced project held on June 7, 
2023, the committee would like to proceed to interviews with the top 4 firms as determined through the 
submittal scoring process. 

The firms are identified and scored below: 

Vendor Total 
Score 

Architects Design Group 92.57 

HDR Architecture, Inc. 88.14 

Wannemacher Jensen Architects, Inc. 85.29 

KMF Architects 83.14 

Florida Architects, Inc. 75.86 

Forefront Architecture + Engineering 70.71 

 

A list of questions for the committee and your review is being developed and will be distributed for 
consideration.  It is suggested that a minimum time allotment for the interviews of 45 minutes be given 
to each team with 20 – 30 minutes to provide presentations and the balance for questions. 

Feel free to contact me for any further clarification or concerns. 


